
February 22nd , 1999 
 
Dear 1997'ers, dear 1998'ers and others interested 
 
In recent days I have been uploading a new webcomplex to the internet. One part of it is 
dedicated the ETS (Education Time Society) and this is where you will be able to find the 
texts relevant for the ETS-idea. Some of you already had copies of the Danish Acts on 
Folk Highs Schools, the description of the preliminary work done for the ETS, the 
newsletters etc. Anyway, these text are now easily found on the web at: 
http://www.johnp.dk 
I still intend to put the newsletters on the "peoplesite" (www.people.hojoster.dk) as well.  
 
Some are still a little unfamiliar with the whole idea. I would really like to present the idea 
to every one of you, but its difficult for different reasons (read: money).  Esben (98'er) is 
going to Latvia very soon, and he will give a thorough introduction to our friends in Latvia. 
Thats why Esben is inviting to a small informal meeting at Paddy Wheelans (upstairs) on 
March 8th at 20.00 (The international day of female rights and -fights, but I think there is 
no relation). 
 
Good news: We have now the first financial support. The ICU (InformationsCenter for 
Udveksling), Copenhagen, has supported us with 15.000 DKK. This was a very welcome 
message, since we were close to zero of me and Elly's personal fortunes. 
 
Best wishes 
John 


